
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 1 
  
  

7601 Martin Grove Road 
Vaughan, Ontario L4L 9E4 
 
theosa@soccer.on.ca 
www.ontariosoccer.net 
Tel: (905) 264-9390 
Fax: (905) 264-9445 

 
 
 
Bulletin #:  I2016-058 
 
Date:   Dec. 13, 2016 
 
To:   District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors  
 
CC:   OSA Board of Directors, Staff 
 
From:   Johnny Misley, Executive Director 
 
Subject:  Respect in Sport Activity Leader Program Expansion into 2017-2020 – Clarification 
 

The Ontario Soccer Association have received some inquiries regarding previous Information Bulletins on the 
Respect in Sport (RIS) Activity Leader Program expansion 2017-2020.   
 
This Bulletin is to clarify that the year-by-year phase-in process of the RIS Activity Leader program certification, as 
approved by the Ontario Soccer Association Board of Directors in March 2016, is a mandatory program with 

Districts managing compliance.  
 
For more information on the 2016-2020 phase in process please see Information Bulletins: I2016-055, I2016-031 and 
I2016-032. 
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